Michael Vaidya

Subject: Holmefield Court

From: Lyn

Sent: 08 July 2019

To: Michael Vaidya
Subject: Holmefield Court

Dear Michael,
Thank you very much for your confirmation that there has been completion on == Holmefield Court.
Myself and family wish to send yourself and the team a sincere thank you for your advice and help

throughout this process. We would always highly recommend Hadleigh estate agents in the future to
anyone.

Kind regards,

Lyn

Sent from my iPad



